Melissa Marsuez
|

From: Larry Hutchins <camotrader@gmail.com>
Sent: Friday, May 6, 2016 12:14 PM

To: Melissa Marquez

Subject: Re: Appraisal Fee

Agreed. I will pay for appraisal.

Thanks
Larry Hutchins

On May 6, 2016 12:07 PM, "Melissa Marquez" <mmarquez(@co.collin.tx.us> wrote:

Good Afternoon Mr. Hutchins,

The appraisal fee will be $1,000. If you agree to paying this, please let me know and we can proceed with the
road abandonment.

Thank you,

Melissa Marquez

Collin County Right of Way Coordinator

972-548-3740
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